DORSET ARMS ANGLING CLUB
Notification of the 2013 Annual General Meeting to be held at the Dorset Arms, Withyham on Tuesday 16th April 2013 at

8.00pm.

Dear Member
Although the AGM last year was better attended the Committee would urge all members to attend this year’s AGM if they possibly can.

The views of the membership are required if we are to continue as a successful fishing club that is moving in the right direction.
Thoughts and comments on the current club waters are necessary to ensure funds are wisely spent.  We will also be outlining details of some potential new waters and thoughts and comments on this will also be welcome.

As with last year there are some Committee members who will be standing down.  If you are interested in helping with the running of the Club in any capacity and can also join us on the first Tuesday of each month please come along and put your name forward. 

Once again the Committee cannot over emphasise enough the importance of this year’s Annual General Meeting and hope that you can attend. 

The Committee – Dorset Arms Angling Club

